
BUDGET RESPONSE TO CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS No. 21-011 
 
 

 
 
 
 

To the Mayor and Members of the City Council 
August 20, 2020 

Page 1 of 2 
 
SUBJECT: FY2020 TO FY2021 DEPARTMENT BUDGET COMPARISONS 
REFLECTING FY2020 REORGANIZATIONS  

 

 
ISSUED BY THE CITY MANAGER                                                               FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

During FY2020, the City reorganized several departments and also shifted or repurposed positions to other 
departments.  These changes included the establishment of Development Services and Planning & Data 
Analytics, which impacted several departments including Transportation & Public Works and Human 
Resources.  In addition, positions from Municipal Court were moved to the City Attorney’s Office to better 
align responsibilities and to the City Manager’s Office for a Police Monitor position. Finally, the Business 
Diversity Program was transferred from Economic Development to the Diversity & Inclusion Department. 

FY2020 budgets were not moved to reflect these mid-year reorganizations, making it difficult to accurately 
compare the FY2020 budget to the FY2021 recommended budget.  The following table incorporates the 
reorganizations into the FY2020 budget to reflect the true change from year to year. 
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If you have any questions, please contact Terry Hanson, Assistant Director, Planning & Data Analytics, at 
817-392-7934. 
 
 
David Cooke  
City Manager 
 


